
Unitec Elevator   Office: 347-592-1555 
36-36 33rd Street  Cell: 929-801-1527 
Long Island City, NY 11106  Email: Michael.Girling@Unitec-Elevator.com 
 
 

March 20th, 2024 

 

Yonkers Public Schools  

One Larkin Center 

Yonkers, NY 10701 

 

Re: Unitec Elevator Maintenance Agreement  

 

Michael Pelliccio,  

 

Unitec wishes to extend the existing maintenance agreement with Yonkers Public Schools for an 

additional year. The agreement number for your reference is 2022-00000055 and the amount totals 

$193,000.00 annually. All terms and conditions of the agreement with remain in effect and the new 

contract term will commence on July 1, 2024.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely,  

Michael M. Girling  

Michael M. Girling   

Senior Account Executive  

Unitec Elevator Company  


